Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 9:46 AM

To: Miller, Steve; Harms, James; surya.n.mantravadi@dot.ca.gov

Cc: Arceneauy, Nicole Marie; Paul Rogers

Subject: RE: Field Work Notification, ACEH Case No. RO253, 3535 Pierson Street, Oakland CA

(Chevron 351640)

Jim,
Thank you for the notification. Caltrans came through!

Keith Nowell

From: Miller, Steve

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 8:30 AM

To: Harms, James; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; surya.n.mantravadi@dot.ca.gov

Cc: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie; Paul Rogers

Subject: RE: Field Work Notification, ACEH Case No. RO253, 3535 Pierson Street, Oakland CA (Chevron 351640)

Thanks Jim,

I've scheduled you for a 10am grout inspection on the 16th. You can call my cell 510-714-0406 if you need to change
that time.

Steve

From: Harms, James [mailto:James.Harms@aecom.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 12:40 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health; Miller, Steve; surya.n.mantravadi@dot.ca.gov

Cc: Arceneaux, Nicole Marie; Paul Rogers

Subject: Field Work Notification, ACEH Case No. RO253, 3535 Pierson Street, Oakland CA (Chevron 351640)

This notification is for the fieldwork to be conducted at 3535 Pierson Street in Oakland California on June 16% and June
17”‘, 2015.

The referenced permits covered in this notification are:

Caltrans Permit No. 0415-65V0666
ACPW Permit No. W2015-0422

Thank you

Jim Harms

Environmental Scientist

Environment
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